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WE’'VE GOT YOUR BACK.

Ontario’s architectural practices count on us to protect them when there are allegations of error,
omission, or negligence, and rely on our team to provide support before, during and after a claim.

Throughout 2023 Pro-Demnity leaned into being Reliably Protective for every architectural
practice - an intention we are carrying into 2024.

This annual update highlights the ways in which we earn our client’s trust and our enduring
support of architectural practices to design a better world through their wise, effective and
efficient management of risk.


https://prodemnity.com/2024-annual-update-reliably-protective/

